
From: Jennifer Brown <Jennifer.Brown@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 10:26 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Katherine Calderon 
<Katherine.Calderon@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift accepted by CCSC to be donated at event 
 

Good morning, 
 
This email is to acknowledge that a gift of 3 boxes of sample-sized lotion has been accepted by 

the Mayor's violence-reduction initiative, the Community Safety Coordination Center (CSCC), 

and the lotion will be donated to attendees of a Mental Health Symposium that will take place on 

March 14, 2022. 
 
Many thanks, 

 

Jennifer Brown 

CSCC 

2 N. LaSalle St. Suite 725 

Chicago, IL 60602 

312.744.9676 
cityofchicago.org 
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